
   
U.S. Department                     
of Transportation   
Pipeline and Hazardous  
Materials Safety  
 

901 Locust Street, Suite 480  
Kansas City, MO 64106 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO:  matt@tallgrass.com; crystal.heter@tallgrass.com; 
Danielle.stephens@tallgrass.com   
 
January 8, 2025 
 
Matt Sheehy 
President & Chief Executive Officer  
Tallgrass Energy, LP 
370 Van Gordon Street 
Lakewood, CO 80228 
 
RE: CPF 3-2024-054-NOPV 

 
Dear Mr. Sheehy: 
 
On December 6, 2024, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to East Cheyenne Gas Storage, LLC (ECGS) (a subsidiary of Tallgrass Energy, LP.) a 
Final Order in the above-referenced case. This Order included a Compliance Order. Based on our 
review of the documentation provided, it has been determined that ECGS has complied with the 
terms of this Order. 
 
Accordingly, this case is now closed, and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gregory A. Ochs 
Director, Central Region, Office of Pipeline Safety 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
 
cc: Crystal Heter, Chief Operating Officer, crystal.heter@tallgrass.com 
 Danielle Stephens, Director, PHMSA Compliance, Danielle.stephens@tallgrass.com  
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